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21st July 2014 

 

Dear Mr. Crichton, 

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 – RFI20141106 

 

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act (‘the Act’) of 7th July 2014 

seeking the following information: 

 

 “Harry Gration is a presenter on bbc look north leeds. 

Is he a member of Fulford golf club,or ever been a member,is he a committee 

member and has he enjoyed hospitality and/or free rounds of golf at that particular 

course? 

I ask because I believe he had a conflict of interest in a particular broadcast which 

was no more than a promotion from that particular course.” 

 

We do not hold this information. All employees are obliged to fill out a declaration of interest 

form regularly and to declare any interest in a story should a conflict of interest situation arise. 

 

Appeal Rights 

 

If you are not satisfied that we have complied with the Act in responding to your request, you 

have the right to an internal review by a BBC senior manager or legal adviser. Please contact us at 

the address above, explaining what you would like us to review and including your reference 

number. If you are not satisfied with the internal review, you can appeal to the Information 

Commissioner. The contact details are: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, 

Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, telephone 01625 545 745 or see www.ico.org.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Laura Ellis 

BBC English Regions 
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